
November 02, 2017 

 

Request for Expression of Interest  
 

Representation on Independent Evaluation Committee of IBA 

Reserve Bank of India mandated that in respect of all borrowing arrangement exceeding Rs. 

250 crores, an Independent Evaluation Committee (IEC) would carry out an evaluation of the 

Techno-Economic Viability (TEV) and the proposed restructuring package. RBI has also 

indicated that IEC should have members as institutions engaged in promotion of accounting, 

finance and industry professions, to ensure unbiased and objective evaluation in each case. 

Based on the earlier response, the Institute has already empaneled CMA professionals for this 

assignment and now in order to enhance the pool of experts for taking up the assignments, 

Institute is once again inviting expression of Interest from its members. 

The fellow members of the Institute of Cost Accountants of India having adequate experience 

of minimum 15 years in dealing with the project evaluation of different sectors and are 

competent to carry out an evaluation of the Techno-Economic Viability (TEV), may send their 

Expression of Interest to the Institute by attaching complete professional bio-data and 

membership details to the following address positively by November 17, 2017. 

The Director (Professional Development) 
The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 
CMA Bhawan, 3rd Floor, 3, Institutional Area,  
Lodhi Road, New Delhi – 110003 
 

Email: pd@icmai.in 
Phone: 011-24666108 

mailto:pd@icmai.in

